
March 11, 2025 

 

Subject: Support for HOTWORX Studio’s 24/7 Hours of Operation 

Dear St. Paul City Council Members, 

I am writing to express my strong support for allowing HOTWORX Studio in Union Park to 
remain open 24/7. As a dedicated fitness enthusiast and a longtime member of various fitness 
facilities, I deeply appreciate the flexibility that HOTWORX provides, allowing me to work out at 
a time that best fits my schedule rather than being restricted to set hours. 

Having the ability to access the facility using my personalized entry code ensures a safe and 
convenient workout experience, and this level of accessibility is invaluable to those of us with 
demanding and unpredictable schedules. The studio’s location in the Midway/Union Park area is 
ideal—not only is it just five minutes from my home, but it also provides an important health and 
wellness resource for the community. 

Beyond personal convenience, supporting a business like HOTWORX sends a positive 
message about growth and revitalization in the area surrounding Allianz Field, which is in need 
of improvement. Encouraging a business that promotes health and well-being contributes to the 
community’s overall vibrancy and signals that more positive developments are on the horizon. 

I urge you to support HOTWORX in acquiring the permit that would allow it to operate 24/7, 
ensuring that community members like myself can continue to enjoy this valuable resource at 
times that work best for our lifestyles. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,​
 

Kandace Logan 

 


